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9 July 2024 

Dear families 

Re: Sixth Form Consultation Event 

We would like to invite you to a community consultation event on the future of The Dukeries 

Academy Sixth Form.  

This year we have not taken on a new Year 12 cohort, which represents a significant change to 

Academy operations. We would like to offer an open opportunity for stakeholders across the 

community to hear from both Academy and Trust leaders, as well as to ask questions, which will be 

answered as part of the event.  

The event will run on Thursday 18 July from 5.00pm – 6.30pm, directly before the Academy 

performance of Matilda. We are already expecting high levels of attendance from families who may 

wish to attend both events. Families and other stakeholders can sign in at reception and will be 

guided to the Concert Hall where the event will take place. 

We are working actively with the Local Governing Body on this event to ensure that it is well 

attended by stakeholders from across the community.   

I look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Mr M Brett 

Principal  

 


